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CIPM Approves Lower Uncertainty on RK-90 

This note is meant to remind the CCEM of the action taken by the CIPM with respect
to the declaration it made at its 22nd meeting in September 2000 about the uncertainty
of RK-90 and to supplement the information in working document CCEM/2002-04.

 In its 89th meeting on 19-20 October 2000, the CIPM approved the declaration of the
CCEM lowering the relative uncertainty of RK-90 to 1 part in 107. The following is a
scanned image of p. 101 of the CIPM Procès-verbaux of that meeting. 


